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SUPERINTENDENT 

Todd A. Jaeger, J.D. 

 

 

 

August 6, 2024 

 

Dear Amphitheater Families: 

 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to you for choosing the Amphitheater School District for your children. 

Our 22 schools are ready to welcome them to the 2024-2025 school year with enthusiasm and excitement for 

what’s to come. 

 

Each of your children represents promise -- the promise of everything they will learn, everything they will 

accomplish, every new friend they will make, every opportunity to try something new and succeed, or to try, 

struggle through and persevere. Your children also represent the promise we make to you and to them. Our 

administrators, teachers and support staff throughout the District, by choosing to work here, promise to put the 

best interests of your children first and to center our decision-making around our students. 

 

In Amphitheater, we have a mission that is embodied in the image at the end of this letter. The Portrait of a 

Graduate, or more accurately, the Promise of a Graduate, includes eight characteristics we promise to give 

every student an opportunity to develop: Creative Thinking, Collaboration, Critical Thinking, Scholarship, 

Communication, Caring, Citizenship and Problem Solving. This is our commitment to you, and this is our 

commitment to every child. 

 

Thank you all again for choosing Amphitheater for your child’s educational journey. And welcome to 2024-

2025! 

 

Warmest regards,  

 
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D. 

Superintendent 
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